EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER

PRESENTED TO
Grant Leonard

It is hereby certified that Grant Leonard has been selected by the employees of the Transportation _Agency for
Monterey County as the Employee of the Quarter for July 1, 2016 — September 30, 2016.

The Agency employees recognize Grant Leonard for his positive attitude, his professionalism, his diligence, his
excellent updates to the TAMC website, his preparation of the weeRly TAMC Cone Zone Report and most
notably for his work stepping in and overseeing the Holman Highway 68 Roundabout outreach in Ariana
Green's absence.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County, it is our great pleasure
to recognize Grant Leonard for his service.

Recognized By Acknowledged By

TAMC Chair Executive Director Date: October 26, 2016
Fernando Armenta Debra L. Hale



